Prevention of yellow fever in South Africa

In line with the International Health Regulations, 2005, South Africa requires a valid yellow fever certificate from all citizens and non-citizens over one year of age:
· travelling from a yellow fever risk country; or
· having been in transit exceeding 12 hours, through the airport of a country with risk of yellow fever transmission.

For further information, including a list of countries for which a yellow fever vaccination certificate is required for entry into South Africa, see: http://www.suedafrika.org/downloads/Yellow_Fever_Policy_Brief_Oct_2015.pdf.
Please note that Germany is not yellow fever risk country; therefore, a person travelling from Germany directly to South Africa is NOT required to produce proof of a vaccination against yellow fever for entry into South Africa.

